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Dear COMI Members, 

 
Summer has passed and we are moving into those cool nights and comfortable temperatures. I wanted to thank 

Turk for running the meeting last month in my absence.  

 

Thanks Kyle Chapman for organizing the ODNR Conservation day on August 12th. 

The first annual Elmer Heyob Memorial Tournament is on September 9th and 10th at CJ Brown Reservoir. I 
wanted to thank Dan Collins for designing the logo for the shirts. Speaking of shirts, thanks for everyone that 

purchased shirts. The club should be able to make a donation to the Minnow Fund for about $300. Thanks for 

the support! 

 

For our meeting on September 12th, Turk Michel will be talking about Grant opportunities. We want to take 
the opportunity to brainstorm ideas as this is the time that we need to be thinking about grants for the 

upcoming year. After that, I will be talking about the Minnow Fund and some things we (as the club) are 

doing to streamline the process. The meeting is at PJ's at 7pm.  The lucky 7 raffle will include Marshad Lures.  

 

September 23rd and 24th is the Ch 41 and Ch 19 Joint Tournament at West Branch.  
 

October 7th and 8th is the Fall Shootout at Caesars Creek  

 

Reminder: Overall, Muskies Inc is seeing a lot of people not renewing. We want to bring an awareness to our 

members. Please check your email for expiration notifications. Also, please ensure your Muskies Inc account 
has the right email as we will occasionally send emails out to the members.  With that being said, please also 

take a moment to fill out this brief questionnaire about what we could be doing better to retain membership; 

we could always use fresh ideas. 

 

I hope everyone has the opportunity to enjoy the fishing this fall.  
 

Thanks, 

 

Greg 
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Division of Wildlife  •  2045 Morse Rd  •  Columbus, OH 43229  •  wildlife.ohiodnr.gov 

 

Greet ings Muskie Inc.  club  officers -  

This letter is to make you aware of a new application within the Muskie Angler Log. For some 

time, Muskies Inc. clubs have expressed interest in sharing catch data reported in the Muskies Inc. 

Lunge Log with Ohio’s Muskie Angler Log. Clubs recognize that some of their members choose to 

report their catches only in the Lunge Log and capturing this data in the Muskie Angler Log would 

be beneficial. 

We are excited to announce that there now exists a method for sharing Ohio Muskie catch data 

reported in the Lunge Log with the Muskie Angler Log – it is called the Lunge Log Data Sharing 

Program. The program was developed in collaboration with leaders from Muskies Inc. and is 

designed to integrate angler approved Lunge Log catch data with the Muskie Angler Log. We ask 

that you please share this information with your membership.  

How it works 

The process is really quite easy. An angler who wishes to share his/her catch information reported 

in the Lunge Log simply needs to create a profile in the Muskie Angler Log and indicate within that 

profile their willingness to share their Lunge Log data. This is done within the club affiliation 

section of the Muskie Angler Log by: 

1) Entering Yes for “Are you a member of a Muskies, Inc. club”; 

2) Providing a MI club member ID (this will be used by MI to identify an angler’s catches); and 

3) Select the “Share Lunge Log Catches” box.  

Kendra S. Wecker, Chief 
Division of Wildlife 

2045 Morse Rd, Building G 

Columbus, Ohio 43229 

Phone: (614) 265-6300 

2 

 

 

That’s it. By following these steps, an angler gives Muskies Inc. permission to provide catch data to 

the Muskie Angler Log. Catch data shared will include dates, locations, lengths of fish caught, and 

whether fish were harvested or released.   

Catch data from the Lunge Log will be collected and imported into the Muskie Angler Log 

annually. 

Note: we request that anglers who share their Lunge Log catch data DO NOT report the same 

catches in the Muskie Angler Log, as this will create duplicate catch reports. The Lunge Log Data 

Sharing Program is ONLY for those anglers who do not report catches in the Muskie Angler Log. 

Thank you for your time and support. Feel free to contact us with any questions. 

Kevin Page    Curt Wagner                      

Fisheries Biologist   Fisheries Management Supervisor            

Ohio Division of Wildlife  Ohio Division of Wildlife            

Inland Fisheries Research Unit District 3                         

740.928.7034 x222   330.644.2293                  

kevin.page@dnr.state.oh.us  curtis.wagner@dnr.state.oh.us 
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The Fisherman Spotlight is an opportunity to highlight great catches and members of the club.  The Spotlight does not necessarily go to 

the biggest fish caught each month. 

Big shoutout 

goes to new 

Central Ohio 

member, 

Ryan 

Longbrake, for 

landing his 

first muskie 

on a late 

August 

evening on 

Alum Creek.  

Congratulatio

ns Ryan, your 

bank account 

will never 

recover. 
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Official 2022 Lunkers of the Month 

Members Largest by Month in 2022 
 

2023 Can/Am Results 
From Mark Pauling: Canada won the Can/Am 2023.  Joe Renne and Kim Filiault caught a 51.5 muskie.  

Weather wasn’t great, a lot of rain on Saturday and North wind on Sunday.  65 people entered with 12 

from COMI.  Everyone I talked to caught multiple fish.   

 

We set the future Can/Am date as the 2nd weekend in July.  This should help everyone plan for next 

year’s tournament, and catch some of these St. Clair giants! 
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